
Mayor’s Report  
for 

April 21, 2025 Assembly Meeting 
 
 

 

1. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of 
interest from citizens who wish to serve the community by filling a vacant seat 

on the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board until the October 2025 Municipal 
Election. 
 

Letters of interest may be submitted to Clerk Regula at the Borough offices 
located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK  

99833; or by emailing to bregula@petersburgak.gov.  
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